Cannabis Product Transfers

June 15, 2021

This bulletin is to advise all cannabis licensees of an amendment to the Retail Cannabis Store Handbook
(RCSH).

Effective immediately, transfers of cannabis products between chain stores owned by the same entity no
longer require prior AGLC approval.

Stores that are permanently closing and selling their remaining stock to another licensee will continue to be
required to request AGLC approval for the transaction.

The following sections of the RCSH have been updated to reflect these changes:

e Section 4.2 — Cannabis Products and Pricing

e Section 5.1 — Purchases from AGLC

e Section 5.5 — Product Transfers (new section)

The amended policies may be accessed on AGLC’s website.

As per Federal cannabis monthly reporting requirements, retailers that transfer or purchase cannabis
products will be required to report the movement of product as outlined on AGLC’s Cannabis
Portal at https://apps.aglc.ca/CannabisPortal.

Please familiarize yourself with the amended policy and ensure affected staff are notified of this change.

If you have any questions, please contact AGLC’s Compliance Branch at inspections.mailbox@aglc.ca.
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